
 

 

October 8, 2024 

To Port Lavaca City Council: 

It has been my privilege to sit on the Port Lavaca Planning Commission for the past 4 years. 

 My term will be expiring soon but I would very much like to be appointed again. 

I believe everyone needs to do their part in order for Port Lavaca to continue to grow. 

Sincerely,  

Betty Birdwell  


